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NtM No 76 of 2021        12th November 2021  

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

 

Forth Road Bridge – Pier Defence Maintenance Works 

 

 

Commencing Monday 15th of November for a period of 4 weeks maintenance works will take 

place on the Forth Road Bridge North and South Piers.  

 

These works will see a number of vessel/barge movements to and from the piers which will be co-

ordinated and planned via FTNS.  

 

All mariners are ask to ensure they remain clear of the North and South piers of the Forth Road 

Bridge and exercise and requested to navigate with caution mindful of their wash when passing the 

work area. 

 

If further details are required these may be sought from Bear Scotland’s central control room – 

0131 3193083. 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 

No 10 and 45 of 2019 remain in force  

No 04, 07, 23 and 64 of 2020 remain in force  

No 06, 07, 14, 26, 72, 73 and 75 of 2021 remain in force    

 


